FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET, SW
WASHINGTON, DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Khoa Tran
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-1200
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410

HOME PAGE: WWW.FCC.GOV/MB/AUDIO MAIL STOP: 1800B3

MAY 15 20‘4 INTERNET ADDRESS: khoa.tran@fcc.gov

Saint Joseph Radio, Inc.
220 West Montana Street
Lewistown, MT 59457

Inre: NEW, Lewistown, MT
Facility ID No.: 193007
Saint Joseph Radio, Inc.
BNPL-20131112AWK
Dear Applicant:

The staff has under consideration the above-captioned application for a new LPFM station.

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 17.4(a), any proposed construction of a new antenna structure or proposed alteration of
an existing antenna structure that requires notification to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requires
registration with the Commission prior to the proposed construction or alteration. Our records indicate that the
tower for the facility proposed in the captioned application is not registered. FCC antenna structure registration
may be accomplished electronically via the internet at http://wireless.fcc.gov/antenna/. Please note that FAA
approval is necessary in order to obtain FCC antenna structure registration. Following FCC registration of the
antenna structure, a curative amendment to the application, which includes the antenna structure registration
number, must be submitted to the Commission so that processing of your application may be completed. Please
also note that on February 4, 2014, we contacted the contacted representative Dennis J. Kelly about this defect.
On February 18, 2014, Mr. Kelly stated that the proposed tower site has been notified with the FAA. On April
17,2014, Mr. Kelly indicated that as soon as the FAA approves it, the amendment will be filed. Since then, the
Commission has not received a response, and the tower remains unregistered.

Further action on the subject application will be withheld for a period of twenty (20) days from the date of this
letter to provide an opportunity to submit the requested information. If the antenna structure cannot be registered
within 20 days of the date of this letter, the Audio Division (AD) must be notified in writing, concerning the
delay. In the event that further delays in the registration process occur, the applicant must provide the Audio
Division with written updates every 30 days thereafter. Failure to respond within this time period or to
provide the written updates every 30 days will result in the dismissal of the application for failure to
prosecute pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3568(a)(1).

Sincerely,

2 Ja 3
Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau
cc: Dennis J. Kelly
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